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November 15, 2022 

Your Worship 
Mayor Lisa Post 
Town of Orangeville 
ckhan@orangeville.ca 
 
Dear Mayor Post and Council: 

Please accept my congratulations on your success in the recent municipal elections. I want to 
thank you for your decision to serve the public, and I look forward to working with you 
throughout the upcoming term. 

As a former mayor, I know firsthand just how important municipal government is to Ontarians. I 
also know your constituents expect local government to be effective and responsive as you 
deliver critical local services, and that you expect the same in our relationship. 

Throughout my time as Minister of Municipal Affairs and Housing, I have been proud to work 
with mayors and councils across Ontario to deliver on our shared priorities. I value the expertise 
and advice I have received from local governments, which has helped shape our decision-
making to date. 

There is much work ahead of us. Our government is working hard to make living in Ontario 
more affordable. Bill 23, the More Homes Built Faster Act, takes bold action to advance our plan 
to address the housing crisis by building 1.5 million homes across Ontario over the next 10 
years. We will continue to work with all our municipal partners to get shovels in the ground and 
build more homes faster. 

As we work together to serve the people of our great province, I want to hear about the 
challenges you face. I know that local representatives understand their communities and that 
you can help us ensure that local government is working harder, smarter and more efficiently. 
Best wishes to you and to council for success over the next four years. 

Sincerely, 

Steve Clark 
Minister 
 

Ministry of             
Municipal Affairs 
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Office of the Minister 
 
777 Bay Street, 17th Floor        
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